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Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Josh Wallner in Leadville, Colorado

Please stop attempting to regulate the US Forex markets. This will further hurt the US economy because serious Forex
traders will just open accounts in foreign countries.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/


